Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION –  The Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Stone Crab Advisory Board announces the meeting scheduled on February 16, 2006, in Ft. Myers, Florida, as noticed in Vol. 32, No. 2, January 13, 2006, Florida Administrative Weekly, has been cancelled.
A rescheduled meeting of the Board will be published in a future issue of this publication.

